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Friday 21st October 2022

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Next half term we are exploring the topic question ‘Could the three little pigs use a better material to build their houses?’ 
[bookmark: _GoBack]To launch this topic, we are inviting you to take part in a building challenge with your child on Friday 4th November in the school hall. There will be two sessions over the day one for each class. Please make sure you attend your child’s class session:
Mrs Iqbal’s class at 10.00am until 11. 00am
Mrs Brierley’s class at 2.00pm until 3.00pm 

Regards
Year 1 Team 
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